Acute Hospital Services

EF/sb

6 July 2000

Dr R J M Quinn
Consultant Paediatriian
Altnagelvin Area Hospital
Glenshane Road
LONDONDERRY

BT47 6SB

Dear Dr Quinn

Re: Medical Report on Lucy Crawford

1 have received yourireport dated 22 June 2000.

Can 1 take this oppottunity to thank you for taking the time to review this case for us,

and for offering us the opportunity to discuss the case directly with you.
Thanking you again|for your help.

Yours sincerely

EUGENE FEE
DIRECTOR OF A@UTE HOSPITAL SERVICES
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